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Please pass the following to Robert Gates, Assistant to the
President and Deputy for National Security Affairs from Charles
Powell, No.1l0 Downing Street:

"Dear Bob,

Charles has shown me your very kind and generous message. It has
been the greatest imaginable privilege to have worked closely
with the United States under three Presidents 1n so many common
causes. I know how much you personally have contributed to the
achievements of those years, and to the transformation of the
political landscape in the former Communist countries. We are

all grateful to you.
With warm regards,

Margaret Thatcher"
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